








1/23/2020
City Clerk’s Office Note:

There was no stenographer in attendance for the
Tuesday, January 21, 2020 (due to stenographer
being sick) City Council Meeting. The meeting was
recorded, and tapes were provided to the

stenographer for transcription of minutes free of
charge.

Frances Ortiz
Assistant, City Clerk
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